GENOA COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

Meeting Minutes February 11, 2015

CALL TO ORDER

All were welcomed by Genoa Town Manager, Phil Ritger. He introduced Tim DeTurk, new member to the Genoa Town Advisory Board. No other Board Members were present. Steve Lewis with the UNR Cooperative Extension was present to facilitate the meeting.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

Pledge of allegiance led by Tim DeTurk.

PUBLIC COMMENT

No public comment.

PRESENTATION

Town Manager presented the information contained in Sections 1 and 2 of the attached Town Hall Workshop presentation: Acknowledgments and Looking Ahead-Current Projects.

COMMUNITY INPUT

Residents input and comments on possible projects are summarized in the Section 3 of the presentation, Looking Ahead-Possible Projects.

ADJOURNMENT

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted

Sarah Macellari /ckj